
CURRENT TEAM MEMBERS:
PAM BOTWINSKI • KEVIN LEICK

VICKI MERONK • MARY MUELLER
JASON WELLER • MARC WOLFRAM

Back in early 2020 when the World Health Organiza�on (WHO) 
announced that a mysterious coronavirus-related pneumonia began 
to show up, not many could have predicted the impact that  Covid-19 
would have on the United States and the University of 
Wisconsin-Stevens Point.  A good deal of day-to-day campus life has 
changed since then, including the cancella�on of many T.E.A.M. 
func�ons, which in turn prompted a lack of “Fresh Thoughts” edi�ons.

It is only fi�ng that we look back and honor all those who celebrated 
an anniversary throughout the 2020 calendar year.  Thank you for your 
constant dedica�on to this University and Facility Services.

Please see this list on Page 2 of this edi�on.
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TOGETHER EVERYONE

ACHIEVES MORE!
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Congratulations to the following 
employee, celebrating an

Anniversary with Facility Services!

TERRY MOLDER
January 2021

20 years of service



Thank You!

JASON WELLER
MARCH 2020

5 years of service

RON URBANIAK
MARCH 2020

10 years of service

JOHN HARPER
MAY 2020

5 years of service

JESSIE RUST
MAY 2020

15 years of service

MARY BUSHMAKER
JULY 2020

5 years of service

MARK DEVALK
AUGUST 2020

5 years of service

PATTI FRASER
SEPTEMBER 2020
5 years of service

TINA KRAMER
SEPTEMBER 2020
10 years of service

JOHN FALKAVAGE
SEPTEMBER 2020
25 years of service

KEVIN LEICK
DECEMBER 2020
5 years of service

2020 FACILITY SERVICES ANNIVERSARIES


